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November 19, 2010

Debra A. Rowland
Executive Director & Secretary
Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N. R. 0330 1-2429

Dear Ms. Rowland:

Please be advised that on October 21, 2010 the West Swanzey Water Company
sent all current and known prospective customers and the town clerk for the Town of
West Swanzey a copy of PUC Order No. 25,152 dated October 7, 2010 regarding the
permanent rate increase proceeding in DW 10-159. If you have any questions or
comments, please call me at 207-282-5222 or email me at stephenpstcyr@yahoo.com.

Sincerely,

Stephen P. St. Cyr

Cc: Sarah G. Brown


